January 7, 2021

250 Pantops Mtn. Road
Charlottesville, VA
22911-8706

Dear Museum Director of the USS Texas,

Some time ago we visited the USS Texas in LaPorte.
We thank you for all you do to keep the ship and its
heritage live. We visited the Officers Mess and noticed
you displayed the napkin rings that the officers used.

Enclosed is.the napkin ring of Russell Elvin Perry. The
family would like it to be displayed where appropriate.

Thank you,

Joy Perry (Daughter -in -law)




